
Hello New Mark Families,  

This is just a reminder that our iPad deployment will take place Tuesday and Thursday of this week. Please 

refer to the schedule below for which day to come pick up your iPad.  

Last Name Date Time 

A-K Tuesday, September 1st 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

L-Z Thursday, September 3rd 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

We have a thousand iPads to hand out so please stick to your day so we can be quick and efficient with the 

process. A couple reminders to help with the process. 

1. If you still have an iPad from last school year or this summer, you will need to turn that one in before 

receiving a new one.  

2. There will be a PTSA booth with information and goodies.  

3. Once your student receives their iPad, cord, and cube, they will need to sign in before leaving New Mark. It 

is important that they sign in on the NKC network before heading home. 

 

4. Your student will also receive their schedule and other forms to help with the start of school.  

5. Map of traffic pattern attached to this communication.  

Thank you for your patience and we look forward to seeing our Northstars this week.  

Thank You 

Ramona Dunn 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 


